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Cargill’s Response to the COVID-19 Global Pandemic 

Cargill provides an essential service to the world: delivering the food, feed, and ingredients that 
nourish people and animals. As individuals, families, and communities around the world face 
challenges and uncertainty caused by the spread of COVID-19, our purpose to nourish the 
world has never been more important. During this unprecedented time, we are working around 
the clock with farmers and our customers – the world’s food retailers and service providers – to 
continue feeding the world safely, responsibly and sustainably. We remain confident in the 
dependability of our global food system. 

Prioritizing the health and safety of Cargill employees  

Disruptions in Cargill’s food supply chains have been limited, as our hard-working employees 
continue to operate safely in our facilities. We are prioritizing our employees’ health and well-
being, as they are essential in delivering the food we all need to stay healthy and nourished. 
This includes additional precautions to support staff at our production facilities, including 
temperature testing, cleaning and sanitizing procedures, prohibiting visitors from entering our 
facilities, prohibiting international travel, limiting domestic travel, adopting social distancing 
practices and offering shift flexibility to keep our major production facilities open. 

Keeping the global food and agricultural system strong  

We are working to ensure that global food supply chains remain strong, with open trade and 
functioning markets keeping food, feed, and agricultural inputs moving across borders. We are 
supporting support farmers, ranchers, and others along the food chain to keep operations going 
and maintain vital market connections to ensure a continuous food supply chain. Cargill will 
continue to play a role with other partners to advocate for open trade as an essential 
mechanism for keep the food and agricultural system strong.  

Supporting our communities 

Cargill is working with our nonprofit and NGO partners around the globe to help address food 
security, health and safety needs and industry challenges due to the spread of COVID-19. Our 
response is guided by our purpose of nourishing the world in a safe, responsible and 
sustainable way. Cargill is committing $35 million to COVID-19 relief and recovery efforts. To 
support the communities where we live and work, we are focusing our response in four areas:  

• Food security and nutrition  
• Health and safety  
• Agriculture community support  
• Food industry support  

Specific examples and further information can be found on Cargill.com. Cargill will continue to 
work with our nonprofit and NGO partners, and make additional contributions as needs emerge.   

https://www.cargill.com/news/supporting-our-communities-during-the-coronavirus-pandemic

